
 

Memorial Donations in Lieu of Flowers – the late Colin Joseph Maslen 
 
 
A Memorial donation can be made directly to the Lockington & District Bush Nursing Centre’s 
bank account using the following details: 
 
 
BSB 633-000  
 
Account 133595496 
 
Please reference your deposit “Colin Maslen Funeral” 
  
 
We have Deductible Gift Recipient Status so this is able to be claimed as a donation in your tax 
deductions. (DGR900278708) 
 
If a receipt is required for tax purposes please email the Centre on admin@ldbnc.org.au and 
provide details to enable a receipt to be written and emailed/posted. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Carolyn Eade 
Administration Officer 
LDBNC 
31-33 Pannoo Road, 
Lockington Vic 3563 
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